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ENGINEERING ADVISORY NOTE



EAN 02


Erection of Regulatory Speed Limit Signs
Roads ACT has completed a review of the existing regulatory speed limit signs in the ACT and currently undertaken a project to rectify deficiencies and non compliance with the relevant standards.
As part of this project all regulatory speed limit signs currently associated with other signs (composite) will be erected on a standalone post.  In order to reinforce this concept in the Asset Acceptance future projects, the following advice is provided.
Advice:
1. All regulatory speed limit signs should be erected on a standalone post except the School Zone sign and the speed limit signs associated with temporary traffic management.

2. If an electric pole (EP) is located at a particular location, it could be considered to erect a regulatory speed limit sign if all other requirements are met and no other signs exist on the pole.

3. Gated speed limit signs should not be erected on undivided roads. If gated signs are necessary to enforce speed limits or other safety reasons, the sign on the right should be erected on a median island. In the case of roads with inadequate width to install a median island, other options such as repeater signs or larger signs should be considered with prior approval.

Administrative Arrangement

This technical direction takes effect from date of endorsement by the Director.
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